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Dear Mr Leskaj,

I am writing to you to express my sincere thanks for your huge effort to organize the Training Seminar on
DATA and Analysis in Environmental Audit and the 15" Annual Meeting of the EUROSAI Working Group on
Environmental Auditing that will be held in few days in Albania.

Also, | was very glad to learn that your SAl became an active contributor to the EUROSAI databases on
audits and products. | believe that all the provided information will be highly appreciated by all and will
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inspire other SAls to share their results with the EUROSAI members.

Last but not least, again please accept my deepest thanks for organizing our meeting at the beginning of
August. It was really nice to visit the ALSAI and to have the opportunity to hold a speech for the auditors

of your institution.

I am looking forward to welcoming representatives of the ALSAI at the Seminar on Cooperative Audits
that the Czech SAO organizes in Prague on 13-15 November 2017 and to our future fruitful cooperation.

Sincerely yours,
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